
PROUD TO CARE
Saturday 9

th
 November 2019 

Open Day for Registered Nurses, Nursing 
Associates, Nursing Assistants, Physio’s and

Occupational Therapists at Royal Manchester 

Children’s  Hospital 
10am to 1pm, 

Paediatric Outpatients Department, Children’s Atrium, 

Royal Manchester Children’s Hospital 

There will be representation from each clinical area, tours of the clinical 
areas and a presentation from the Head of Nursing and the Education 
Team. 

No need to register, just turn up on the day 

We’re really looking forward to meeting you! 

Together Care Matters 

Our Values: Everyone Matters · Working Together · Dignity and Care · Open and Honest


